             S & D

We are always aware that our brothers, their families and friends are in need of our thoughts and prayers. Particularly, at this time of the year.
R.H. Charles Titus continues to need your thoughts and prayers. He would appreciate a telephone call at 305-558-2487. Give him a call when you have a minute.  We should also remember those brothers and their families who have experienced sorrow do to loss of family members  or good friends. In December of last year, Brother Albert May , put down his working tools. We were recently saddened to hear of the passing of Brother Hugh Robinson, a long time member of Village Lodge,  Worshipful Paul Walker also recently laid down his working tools after a long Masonic journey of service to his fellowman. An active member in Masonic Circles passed on this fall. Brother John Hendricks. South Florida  also recently experienced the loss of Brother Leroy Fackler, who was very active in South Florida.



You may recall some of these brothers in your thoughts this day.
We are also mindful that some of our brothers have also suffered losses during this year. Brother Joseph Falco has recently lost two of his uncles. Brother John Heredia and Brother Rudy Thompkins and Brother John Geneau have all lost their fathers this year.
So, no matter what station in life  we hold, we will continue to remember these families in our daily thoughts. and prayers.

IN REMEMBRANCE

On Tuesday, December 7th, we will recall that infamous day of long ago, when many were part of the armed forces mobilized to defend this great nation.  And while many known and unknown, gave there all for this country, we would be remiss not to pay tribute to them, who continue  to maintain our freedom. Let us each give tribute for the many blessings that each day brings.



         HOLIDAYS

As we gather with our families and friends, we would like to take this time to wish all a joyous Holiday season, and a bright and prosperous New Years.

A NEW BEGINNING

As we approach the ending of this Masonic year, and prepare to elect those who will lead us in the year ahead. We should take pride in our accomplishments that we have made..Tempering our thoughts, with a sense of humility. We could define humility as a foundation of strength, which is the bases for building our character. Always remembering that we are only a small  part of the plan put in place by the Grand Geometrician of the Universe.
So, in our lives the battle is between pride and humility. And we as Masons, realize that humility will have to be the winner., If we are humble in all things we do, we can take pride in our achievements.

